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November 2021
Greetings in the Name of the Lord Jesus Christ from
Eastern Europe:
We want to say thank you so much for your prayers
support and love for helping us to continue making
a difference here in Romania, Moldova, Transnistria
and even with the Lord’s help in India, by the grace
of God.

What a great blessing we had by God’s grace to
travel through Romania and minister in the gypsy
church of Munteni (above and below). We thank
God we had been invited to be able to continue to
encourage the precious saints there. At the same
time, they reached out to us and asked if we

could help in making a difference in this area and
expand the church by building a balcony.

with the Lord helping them to make a difference
among them. These precious ones built a facility
and they still need to finish the roof, windows,
painting and even a stove to keep them warm in the
winter. It was so humbling and an honor to hear that
these special people suffer for the Gospel and we
thank God that we have an opportunity to help them
finish their church (below) which will take $10000.

We thank you all so very much for praying along
with us that the Lord Jesus Christ will provide for
these persecuted gypsies.

What an exciting time we are living in and we
thank God for the ministry in India which is
bringing forth great fruit. We are so thankful to the

They are seeing a revival among these precious
people as you can see by their full church and we
thank God for this opportunity. Please prayerfully
consider helping us build this balcony which will
cost about $3500 to assist them in this direction.
What a great blessing and investment this will be!
As we traveled further in these parts, we also
ministered in the Ursita church. From this gypsy
church they reached out to another group of people

Lord for the relationship with Pastor Joshua. God is
helping greatly through our friends and partners to
help lay the foundation of a new church in India and
at the same time we are praying that this same
church will be able to build a new Home of Hope
where more children can be taken in.

We thank God for the efforts of Pastor Joshua
(above praying) and we are so blessed by what is
taking place there. Please continue praying for the
church that has been greatly blessed by one of our
friends. We still need funds to build an additional
room to facilitate all that is needed which includes a
kitchen.

affective since they know the language and culture
and can be more fruitful in their own lands. We
appreciate your prayers in considering sponsoring
them for $50 per month which helps a family to
minister the Gospel in India.

Please pray that for $10000 we will be able to help
the new Home of Hope to be built in a humble,
simple way with the ultimate goal to take in new
children (above) with the Lord’s help. We greatly
appreciate all that you can do to help further this
project along.

We are so thankful for this great man of God to
come and invest his precious time with us. As you

Not only is God helping us to build the church
and Home of Hope but He is also helping us to
continue blessing the widows and pastors in
India. In this area we help them monthly to
substitute some of their needs so they can carry on
with the Gospel in these last days before the coming
of the Lord. We greatly appreciate your efforts in
helping us to sponsor the pastors and national
missionaries which enables them to be more

We thank the Lord for your continued prayer and
support for us and our family home as we have been
blessed to have a team come from Moldova and
Transnistria to work alongside us including Pastor
Anatol Gurgurov (below, front row right) who
oversees the rehabilitation centers, church and
Home of Hope in Bender.

read this, we pray that we will be finalizing the
construction and moving into our new home as
our lease is up where we are now residing and
will need to move. We appreciate all of your
prayers as we believe the Lord will help us. Please
pray that we will be able to also furnish it and then
move in. Below we are surrounded by four of our
children and four grandchildren.
Thank you so
much and may the
Lord bless you for
all of the things
that you have
done as we see
the Lord Jesus
coming very soon.
May the Lord help
us to be found
faithful and fruitful. From our family to your family’s
homes in the states, we send our love, prayers and
thanks as the Lord’s coming approaches.
Love in Christ,

Ghiorghi, Cristina, Daniel and Timotei Cazacu

